

TERM 3: TUESDAY 18 SEPTEMBER 2018









## NSW CIS PRIMARY BOYS SOFTBALL

Alex represents NSWCIS at NSWPSSA Primary Boys Softball Championships

Last week Alexander G represented the College and NSW CIS at the NSWPSSA Boys Softball Championships in Milperra.

The 3 day tournament got off to a wet start, but this did not dampen the enthusiasm of the team. They had some hard fought matches, going down to eventual winners Sydney South West by 2-1.

Alex batted well throughout the Championships and played 1st base when fielding.

The NSW CIS team placed 6th overall, which is a fantastic achievement.

Congratulations Alex on a fine performance and we look forward to seeing you trial for the team again next year.

## **Mrs Sharon Evans**

P-6 Sports Coordinator